From: Maureen Goodspeed 
Sent: 24 April 2019 11:15
To: Planning
[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: Re: Claydon marina app no 18/00904/F

My address
1 Walnut Gardens
Claydon
Ox17 1na

Thank you.

Sent from my iPad

On 24 Apr 2019, at 08:51, Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> wrote:

Good morning,

Please provide your full postal address so your comments can be registered against the Planning application.

Kind regards

Development Management
Cherwell District Council & South Northamptonshire Council Direct Dial 
01295 227006 planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk www.cherwell.gov.uk 
www.southnorthants.gov.uk Find us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil or 
www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil or @SNorthantsC -----Original 

From: Maureen Goodspeed  
Sent: 19 April 2019 11:25
To: DC Support
Cc: Councillor George Reynolds; Councillor Douglas Webb
Subject: Claydon marina app no 18/00904/F

Dear Sir/ Madam

We hope you will take notice of our objections to the above.

The joy of living in Claydon for us is the peace and the beautiful sky's at night, the Marina will swamp this small village with extra traffic and light pollution.
Our Dr's surgery is also becoming so busy and this will add to the problem.

Is another Marina really needed so close to the one in Cropredy?

Kind regards

M Goodspeed
